
 

If your child is a RETURNING Wolf Creek Public Schools 

student, please watch your email in late August for instructions 

on completing a "Student Demographic Update" form.  

 

If your email address, phone number and/or mailing address have 

changed, please let the school office know right away.  These 

changes can be emailed to irjc@wolfcreek.ab.ca 


